From: Steven Dickinson [Steven.Dickinson@ico.gsi.gov.uk]

Sent: 27 September 2017 11:51
To: Marsh Simon (PRD)
Subject: RE: Home Office

Hi Simon,

We can catch up in a little more detail tomorrow, but I've been in touch with Ged Tracey, and the letter to the Perm Sec has not gone yet. I don't have a definite timescale, but I gather this is likely fairly soon. Ged is aware he's promised to keep in the loop, so I imagine you'll hear in due course too. If I get any more before our meeting, I'll of course let you know what I can.



See you tomorrow

Regards

Steve

Steven Dickinson Senior Policy Officer – Police, Justice and Surveillance

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF T. 01625 545676 F. 01625 524510 <u>ico.org.uk</u> <u>twitter.com/iconews</u> Please consider the environment before printing this email

From: Marsh Simon (PRD) [mailto:

@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk]

Sent: 25 September 2017 10:02

To: Steven Dickinson **Subject:** Home Office

Hi Steve,

I have just left you a voice mail. I think we are meeting this week, but I don't have anything in my calendar. Can you remind me when this is happening?
I'd welcome a catch up on the letter that the Perm Sec was supposed to be getting on our late cases. We haven't seen any sign of it yet?
Thanks
Simon
Simon Marsh Head of Knowledge and Information Management Home Office, LG Seacole Building, Marsham Street, London, SW1P 4DF @homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk Tel:

This email and any files transmitted with it are private and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please return it to the address it came from telling them it is not for you and then delete it from your system. This email message has been swept for computer viruses.

